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SAFETY MEMO 
TO: ALL AAE CONTRACTORS, SUBCONTRACTORS AND VENDORS 

DATE: 07/02/2024 

REFERENCE: AAe/SMS/SM/07/2024 

SUBJECT: ACCESSING SAFETY INFORMATION ON AAE SAFETY MANAGEMENT  
                   SYSTEM (SMS) WEBSITE 
 
 
INTRODUCTION: 

As part of our ongoing commitment to maintaining a safe and secure working environment, 

we would like to bring your attention to a crucial update regarding access to safety information. 

Effective immediately, all contractors, subcontractors, and vendors are required to visit the 
dedicated section for their respective roles on the AAe Safety Management System (SMS) 
website. This special section has been created to provide you with pertinent safety information 
tailored to your specific responsibilities within our company. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ACTION 
 
1. Navigate to the AAe Safety Management System (SMS) website. 

 
2. Look for the designated section labelled "Notification message (AAe Contractors/ 

Subcontractors, and Vendors." 
 

3. Go through and understand all the essential safety guidelines and protocols that must be 
adhered before commencing any work in AAe premises. 
 

This memo serves as a notification to all contractors, subcontractors, and vendors concerning 
crucial information available on the Safety Management System website. 
 
The following is the link and QR code to the AAe Safety Management System (SMS) 
website. 
https://www.aaesafetymanagementsystem.com/ 
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YOUR DEDICATION TO SAFETY STRENGTHENS THE RESILIENCE OF OUR ORGANIZATION. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

  
Mohd Borhan Bin Ahamad 
Airod Aerospace Technology 
AAe Safety Manager 
Cc; Accountable Manager 
      Head of Operation 
      Head of Quality Assurance 


